
Hello!

We are so happy about your decision to book a cosmetic consultation at SpringhouseDerm.  Dr.
Weishar and her team are dedicated to bringing you the best options available today.  We would
like to give you some information to get the most from your upcoming consultation.

Please bring any records pertaining to prior treatments to your appointment. This includes any
records of previous injections, laser treatments, surgery and any ongoing medical conditions. It
is important for Dr. Weishar to know as many specifics to formulate a new plan for you to
achieve optimal results. If you cannot obtain records, please bring a timeline with you of any
prior treatments.

At your consultation a full history will be taken, photographs will be done to document our
starting point, and you will have an in depth discussion with Dr. Weishar about your goals for
treatment. Please consider any upcoming important events, vacations or other time constraints.
Cosmetic procedures, like any other medical procedure, require some degree of time to heal
and look best. Please make sure to leave enough time from the date of your treatment before
you want to look your best.

The fee collected at the time of scheduling is for the consultation. It is non-refundable unless the
consultation is cancelled 3 business days prior to the scheduled visit date. Fees for
consultations cancelled for any reason within that period of time are forfeited unless the time
can be rebooked with another patient. This is at the discretion of the practice.

You will receive a personalized treatment plan at the completion of the consultation.  If you
choose to have a treatment with Dr. Weishar within 30 days of your consultation, our practice
will give you the courtesy of applying your entire consultation fee to the cost of your first
procedure. This courtesy will only be extended for treatments performed within the first 30 days.

Photography is an essential component of documentation in cosmetic medicine. Your
photographs are kept in a HIPAA compliant system and only used for internal documentation.
However, we are always looking for patients willing to share their excellent results with others so
they can see what can be achieved. You will be asked for permission if we would like to use
your photographs for demonstration purposes, they will NEVER be shared without your written
permission.

Please feel free to email us with any additional questions that you have prior to your
consultation. Our cosmetic coordinator will be happy to answer anything that can make your
visit more productive and valuable.

We are looking forward to seeing you soon!

Best,
SpringhouseDerm


